
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT 
At St. Joseph’s  

We respect and care for each other. 
We are all part of Jesus’ loving family. 

We will help each other to be  
the best that we can be  

by following in Jesus’ ways. 

 

7th May 2021 

 
 

Class Attendance for week ending   
2021 

Reception 95.6 

Year 1 95.6 

Year 2 90.0 

Year 3 92.3 

Year 4 92.8 

Year 5 89.0 

Year 6 95.7 

Fantastic attendance Year 6! 
You are this weeks attendance 

superstars once again! 

Congratulations! 

Nursery Places 

Our nursery is full at the moment.  Unfortunately, there are no more places for 2 years 

olds for September.  There will be limited places from January 2022. 

There is a waiting list for nursery places at the moment.   

We will still accept nursery application forms and these will be kept on our waiting list until 

spaces become available. 

School Meals 

The new spring/summer menu starts on Monday 10th May on week 1. 

If you pay for school meals please can you ensure your Parentpay account remains in cred-

it. 

From September, if you pay for school meals the cost of a meal will be increasing to £2.35 

Attendance 

If your child is absent from school it is very important that you ring the school office.   If the 

office is closed you can leave a message on the answerphone which will be picked up by the 

office and passed to the relevant teacher. 

Please do not pass messages on through the walking bus or other members of staff, this in-

cludes class dojo. 

If you do not contact the school office the absence will be marked as unauthorised. 



Diary Dates  

Friday 28th May School closes 3.15pm for half term 

Monday 7th June School re-opens 

Friday 16th July School closes for summer holidays 

Please remember to wear a face 

covering whilst on school grounds. 

Covid 19 

If your child is displaying any covid 19 symptoms such as a high temperature, new and continu-

ous cough and loss or change to sense of smell or taste please keep them at home and request 

a covid test by ringing 119.  This is a PCR test. 

In addition to this, you can now request your own supplies of lateral flow tests (LFT) for regular 

testing of your household even if you do not have symptoms.  You should test your household 

regularly as about 1 in 3 people with covid-19 do not have symptoms but can still infect others. 

Getting tested regularly is the only way to know if you have the virus. 

You can order your tests online, just go to  

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 


